
 24 May 2017 

Police Radio (Sydney Police Centre)  
PSA staff will be in attendance at your site to hear member feedback across a 
range of issues affecting members in Police Radio, including: 

• Understaffing/merging of channels 

• Unfair treatment of part-time staff 

• Increases and changes to duties for SCOs and Supervisors 

• Changes to meal and crib breaks 

• Public Sector pay case: your pay rise in 2017. 

Monday, 5 June 2017 

1.00pm-3.00pm 

Lunch room 
All Police Radio staff, including part-timers, are encouraged to speak with us 
during their breaks to discuss these or any other matters of concern. 

Non-members are also welcome to come and have a chat about the benefits of 
joining the PSA and membership forms will be available. 

It’s time to join your colleagues and get involved in defending your rights and 
conditions – strong membership means a strong union! 

NSW Police meeting notice 

   

http://psa.asn.au/
https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
http://psa.asn.au/�
https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en�
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/�

	Police Radio (Sydney Police Centre)

